
Enterprise Newsletter- Summer 2.  

Wow, where does the time go! I can’t quite believe that we have half a 

term left of the school year! I hope you’ve all had an enjoyable and restful 

break and enjoyed the sunshine! As always, please check dojo regularly for 

updates and message via dojo if you have any questions or concerns about 

your child. 

 

Our new topic for this half term is called Passport To Europe! This is 

another lovely topic filled with travel and adventure. Our Topic Web can 

be viewed via dojo or our class page on the website.   

 

Times Table Screening Check.  

On the 8th and 9th of June, the Year 4 children will have their Times Table 

Screening Check in school. The children have been working so hard towards this 

in class and at home. Please continue to support your child with this, allowing 

them regular access and time to play on TT Rock Stars.  

Swimming.  

All children will attend one more swimming session on 

Tuesday 13th June. Following this session, a select group of 

children will continue to go swimming to build their 

confidence and technique within the water. Letters will follow 

shortly.  

Homework.  

This half term, we will continue with our homework routine. Reading and TT Rock stars should be 

done often throughout the week as part of your child’s homework routine. CGP books will continue to 

go home on a Tuesday and will need to be handed in ready for marking by the following Monday. 

Spellings will go home on a Friday and tested the following Friday. A good homework routine at home 

prepares the children for high school and builds home-school collaboration. Your support with this is 

much appreciated.  

Gardening Club continues to expand its members. All children 

are welcome to join us after school on a Thursday till 4pm.  

Eco Council have big plans for this half term with the children 

wanting to do more as courageous advocates, fighting against 

water pollution and deforestation!  

 

 

As always, please don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or concerns regarding your 

child. Many thanks for your continued support.  

Enterprise Team.  


